
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            Contact:  Lynn Viesti 
                     Phone:  203-783-5799     
                     Email:     lviesti@milfordbank.com 
 
 

The Milford Bank to Sponsor a Food Drive 

Milford, CT, November 2016–The Milford Bank is pleased to sponsor a drive to collect non-perishable food items 
for The Sterling House and South End Community Center’s food pantries.   

Some suggested items are: meals in a can (soup, stew, chili), tuna or canned chicken, peanut butter, canned foods 
with pop-top lids, canned fruit, cereal and canned vegetables. Monetary donations are also welcome and would be 
greatly appreciated. 

Sterling House services residents of Greater Bridgeport. The South End Community Center offers emergency food 
pantry services to Stratford Residents. 

To make a donation, please stop by the Stratford Office of The Milford Bank, located at 2366 Main Street or please 
contact Patty Gallagher at pgallagher@milfordbank.com. 

The Milford Bank was founded in 1872 and is a mutual institution with five offices and a loan center located in the 
city of Milford, an office in Stratford, and a Loan Production office in downtown New Haven.  The Bank offers a 
wide variety of banking and financial products and services to businesses, individuals and organizations.   

The Milford Bank is Member FDIC. 
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